
I(ASILOF COMMUNtrY CHURC-H 
P.O. BOX 57 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
144 North Binkley Street 
Soldotna, AK. 99669 

Dear KPB Assembly Members, 

KASILOF, ALASKA 99610 
(907) 262-7512 

December 7, 2015 

The. leadership board of Kasilof Community Church would like to take this opportunity to voice 
our strong opposition to Kenai Peninsula Borough Ordinance 2015-27, which is scheduled to be 
heard at your December 8, 2015 meeting. We feel the current ordinance governing the sale and 
distribution of alcoholic beverages in the Kenai Peninsula Borough offers a balanee of protection 
to schools and churches while also providing a fair and sensibly regulated opportunity to retailers 
and businesses wishing to sell alcoholic products. 

We ask that you please not upset this balance by voting to reduce the minimum distance between 
a liquor licensed premise and an established school, church or playground from 500 feet to 300 
feet. 

~ 
James Walsh- Pastor 
Doug Hayman- Deacon 
Jerry McGarry- Deacon 
Pat Shields- Deacon 


